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I oppose this task force. If we look at California, they have been working on this for 

an extended period of time. Committee after committee with no action. This task 

force is simply a way to further drain taxpayer dollars. As we have seen from 

everything that Oregon does, lots of talk and money with no results.  

Instead of wasting money on this, let's invest in those communities that needs it. The 

government always says that they will-no follow through and no willingness to show 

where the money goes. Asking this generation to pay for the sins of past generations 

is not the answer. We must move forward, not backward. This is just another way 

that Oregon is trying to hurt, tax, and divide its people.  


